
UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT 

NORTHERN DISTRICT OF OHIO 

 
Face Coverings Not Required in the Howard M. Metzenbaum U. S Courthouse, 

Cleveland, Ohio 
 
 
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention has lowered the COVID-19 Community Level 
for Cuyahoga County, Ohio from High to Medium, which removes the advisement for 
everyone to wear a face covering indoors in public spaces. Effective immediately, and until 
further notice, signage will be removed requiring face coverings in Court and Clerk’s Office 
space in the Howard M. Metzenbaum U.S. Courthouse. This does not preclude a presiding 
judge from adopting different protocols for that judge’s courtroom and chambers. See 
Amended General Order 21-02. 

 
 

FOR THE COURT 
Renée Hill Robinson  
Chief Deputy Clerk 
United States Bankruptcy Court 
Northern District of Ohio 

 

Date of Issuance: September 2, 2022 

https://www.ohnb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/general-orders/amended-general-order-health-and-safety-21-02-4822.pdf
https://www.ohnb.uscourts.gov/sites/default/files/general-orders/amended-general-order-health-and-safety-21-02-4822.pdf
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